
 

Let us bring the holiday spirit to a senior! 

The holidays are quickly approaching and times are 
quite difficult for many of our seniors, especially 

with the pandemic, many are alone and are        
completely isolated. 

Please donate an unwrapped present        
for Meriden Seniors by Monday,                 

December 13th at any of the                         
locations below: 

 Meriden Senior Center-Social Services Office 
22 West Main Street  

 Meriden Board of Education-2nd Floor Mailroom 
22 Liberty Street   

 City Hall-Mayor’s Office 
142 East Main Street                                        

Gifts will be distributed on                                 
Friday, December 17th at 10:00am at the   

Meriden Senior Center 
If you have any questions please contact         

Natalie Gill-Social Services Worker at               
203-630-4273 or ngill@meridenct.gov 


